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Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of the scientific and organizing committees, I have the pleasure of inviting you to 
attend the "Athens Conference on Advances in Chemistry (acac2022)", which will be held 
from June 26 to July 1, 2022 in Athens, Greece.  

This conference is the third of a series of International Conferences that were initiated on the 
occasion of the centennial anniversary of the Department of Chemistry at NKUA since its 
establishment in 1918. 

Since then, it has expanded with the previous one to be attended by almost 600 participants 
from 50 Universities and Institutes distributed to 15 countries all over the world. We hope this 
conference to be also highly active and a forum for exchange of the latest knowledge 
concerning chemistry and related areas among researchers from all over the world. We 
anticipate fruitful discussions on the latest topics during several plenary, keynote, and invited 
lectures, contributed talks, and poster presentations. In addition, there will be an Early Career 
Researcher evening event for young researchers, whereas different side meetings and 
symposiums will take place. Last but not least, the best posters and orals presentations of 
young researchers will be awarded. 

It is our intention to establish an inspiring atmosphere for exchanging innovative ideas and 
initiating new collaborations and we believe that the Department of Chemistry, NKUA, and 
the capital of Greece, Athens are the perfect place for it. 

Details about the conference, the registration and the abstracts’ submission deadlines are in 

the homepage: https://conferences.uoa.gr/e/acac2022 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Athens. 

 
Prof. Christiana Mitsopoulou  

Chair ACAC2022 
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